
Minutes from District Meeting
Saturday, January 22, 2000

Meeting was called to order 10:00am by DR
Prayer. read the 12 Traditions and.i

and opened with the Serenity

read the Concepts.

Minutes-Approval of the November 6th, 1999 Minutes was withlield since most of he

panel present did not receive the minutes on time.

Attendanc^.^TTc^oe r.'kuffi W.. .Titgv'frigTfewVCherviIn HP. H-, KarciTB., Norene"i

M.Rachel Z.. -i-i4ey U-_ P.. Nick L.. Fred V/.. Margie B., Martha M.. Sandv A.,

DR’s Report

attendance and that we would offer each other rides, etc. Minutes and agendas should

always go out prior to the scheduled District Meeting.

: welcomed all the attendees and hoped that we will have more

Treasurer’s Report: 52,069 balance; Prudent Reserve $2,000. We need group
donations. Contributions sheets will be included in future mailinas

Announcements-There will be an area Service Seminar for one day, September 4, 2000
in the Covenant Presbyterian Church in Ft. Myers. This is for everyone. More
information will be forthcoming. A Gratitude Diner will be held the night before,
prepared by District 150.

was approached to have a new meeting at the Venice Presbyterian Church, in the
Rialto. Directions for start-up can be found in the Seiwice Manual. BK will report
back at a later date.

Archivist-chairperson needed, to store boxes of District 130 old records.

Literature

something.
has $300 available for literature. Call her when you need

Newsletter

newsletter. She will follow up on it.

. had not received the disc with information as to how to set up the

Pl/CPC

in your heart to service AlAnon.
said that she needs help, a CPC is needed. Call her, please, if you find it

Stuff- took inventory and discovered that there is an abundance of Sweet&Low.

Speakers- will speak at 7:30pm at the Wed, Step Study Mtg. on March 1, 2000.



Fall Assembly will be held in October, 2000. The Hampton Inn, Venice, FL.

will give more information in future.

Volunteers are needed to attend monthly meetings on the 3rd Saturday in Clewiston to

work on the August 2000 Convention to be held in Boa Raton, FL. District 130 is

responsible for printing and publishing.

Meeting format changes: Chapters of the Service Manual will no longer be read aloud. It

was suggested that GRs use their private time to do so.

and

will try to contact all GR’s not present.New Business

volunteered to make name plates to be used in front of attendees at meeting.

Gratitude Dinner will be held on Saturday, March 18, 2000, volunteers to assist are:

». remembered that our district purchased an electric typewriter,whose

i, Secretary, if you have any information.whereabouts is unknown, please call

Motion was passed that an extra district meeting be held on February 26, 2000.

Secretary.Submitted by

NEXT DISTRICT MEETING-Saturday, February 26, 2000

ALERT ALL GROUP REPs

Remember to bring your


